
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/19/2012 1:53:56 PM 
To: Michelle Cooke (MLC@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: CPUC Conference 

Thoughts ? I suspect they aren't being asked formally ? 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Earley Jr., Anthony" <anthony.earley@pge-corp.com> 
Date: June 19, 2012 1:47:42 PM PDT 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> 
Subject: CPUC Conference 

Brian -
Some board members who are attending next week's CPUC conference have 
asked if the press will be there. Can you find out? 

Tony 

Sent with Good (www.good.coml 
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